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 We offer various types of services and activities for  

people who live in Pulborough and the surrounding 

district. Helping our community is at the heart of the  

Association and we provide a variety of services          

including the weekly lunch club, community transport,  

a befriending service and a weekly pop-in 

Newsletter Q3 2024 

PDCCA UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

West Chiltington Village Show 

Come and visit our stall on    

Saturday 13th July to find out 

more about PDCCA 

 

Tesco Information Day 

We will be outside Tesco on  

Saturday 7th September 

 

Pulborough Harvest Fayre 

Come and visit our stall on    

Saturday 28th September and 

try your luck on our tombola 

PDCCA—WHATS BEEN HAPPENING 

Pop-In celebrated its 1st year anniversary  

There were balloons, cake and lots of laughter when the 

Pop-In celebrated it’s first anniversary in April. 

The Pop-In is a weekly group for parents/carers to meet 

and chat in a relaxed and safe environment.  
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PULBOROUGH BEFRIENDS—UPDATE 

We have a fantastic team of Volunteer Friends 

who are carefully matched to visit people who 

are feeling lonely or socially isolated.   

We are currently visiting 22 people every week 

and demand for our service continues to rise. 

We have recently started to run a small           

befriending group which is held on the 

3rd Tuesday of every month in Pulborough    

Village Hall.  We are a friendly and welcoming 

group who meet for coffee, cake and         

friendship, everyone is welcome. 

 

PULBOROUGH & DISTRICT COMMUNITY CARE  

ASSOCIATION LAUNCH NEW WEBSITE 

Pulborough & District Community Care Association have launched a new website with the 

help of local company Khoo Web Design. We would like to thank them for all their hard work 

in making our website look fresh, modern and engaging. They have been so helpful to us and 

we can't thank them enough for their continued support. 

We would also like to thank the David Hunt Foundation for their generous donation in  

November 2023, which enabled us to have our website and logo designed. 

VOLUNTEER WITH US 

If you would like to join our team of volunteers and make a 

difference to your local community please visit our website: 

www.pdcca.org.uk or contact our secretary, Louise, who will 

be pleased to hear from you. Email: pdcca@pdcca.co.uk 

LEAVE A GIFT IN YOUR WILL  

By leaving a gift in your will to the PDCCA, you can be certain that your kindness will help us 

provide support, care and friendship to the most vulnerable people in our community. 

We rely on funding from gifts in wills which help us continue to run the important services that 

people in our community rely on.  It doesn't matter how large or small the donation is,         

every gift helps us support those most in need. 


